
  

Salvation Army Donation 2016

On December 19, 2016, Lion Ron Jorgenson presented a $500.00 cheque to the
Port Alberni Salvation Army in support of their Christmas program. Pictured
(from the left) are Lions Ron Metcalfe, Don Hudson, Ron Jorgenson, Gary Price
and Salvation Army Family Services Coordinator, Marilyn Burrows.
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